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Welcome Guide

HOW DO I GET THERE?

From the South: Take I-5 North to Exit #21 - Woodland/Cougar. Turn
left at the light, pass under the highway and follow Goering St. through
the old town of Woodland. Turn right on Robbin St., then left on Dale
St. which becomes Loves Ave. The Playhouse is on the right-hand side,
on the corner of Loves and Hoffman Street.

From the North: Take I-5 South to Exit #21 - Woodland/Cougar. Follow
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the frontage road past all the stores and Napa Auto Parts. When the road  osvasonave
forks, bear right and follow Goering St. through the old town of
Woodland. Turn right on Robbin St., then left on Dale St. which .
becomes Loves Ave. The Playhouse is on the right-hand side, on the
corner of Loves and Hoffman Street. "
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WHERE DO I PARK?

Street parking is free and usually easy to find, but to help out our patrons the fine folks at Woodland Presbyterian Church
graciously allow Love Street theatregoers to park in the spacious lot behind their facility. Just turn right at the Playhouse and
go a few yards up Hoffman Street, and you'll see the lot on your left. Friendly neighbors are what make small towns
wonderful!

WHEN DO THE DOORS OPEN?

Our outer doors open promptly 30 minutes before performance time.

IS THE THEATER WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE?

Of course! Thanks to a generous grant, we have a lovely wheelchair ramp that accesses a side entrance of the Playhouse. As
you arrive, an usher will lead the way through our patio and guide you to your seat for the performance.

ARE THERE REFRESHMENTS?

Yes, indeed! During our preshow time and intermission, feel free to step into our new Lobby to stretch your legs and enjoy a
beverage or snack. Most items are only $2. Intermission lasts 15 or 20 minutes: not too long, but enough time to brainstorm
with your friends how Act Two will turn out...

WHAT ARE YOUR NEW GUIDELINES SINCE THE PANDEMIC?

At the time of this writing, masks are recommended but not required. While there is still risk of contracting COVID-19, or
any other virus, we will continue to make your health and safety, and the health of our actors and staff, our top priority
throughout our season and encourage everyone to adjust to these changes based on your own comfort level. We appreciate
your flexibility and willingness to adapt throughout this time and we look forward to seeing you!



